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Dear GEAA members and friends, 

 

Plans are in the works for a process that will result in a Regional Habitat Conservation 

Plan for the Southern Edwards Plateau to include Bexar, Medina, and Bandera (and 

perhaps Kendall and Comal) counties. We understand that the species that will be the 

focus of the RHCP include the black capped vireo, golden cheeked warbler, six karst 

invertebrates, and two species of native flora. 

 

Please join us on Tuesday, June 16th at 5:30pm to learn more at the GEAA office 

at 1809 Blanco Road, and feel free to forward this invitation to any interested parties. 

This is a marvelous opportunity to participate in a process that could ultimately 

preserve habitat for the species, protect the aquifer and its recharge features, and 

facilitate operations at Camp Bullis. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to give a call. 

 

Annalisa Peace 

Executive Director 

Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 

210-320-6294 

www.AquiferAlliance.org 
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